
 

                        

 

Media Advisory  
 
22 January 2018 
 
MEC Pat Ngomane meets traffic law enforcers in Mbombela  
 
As part of reflecting on the Festive Season activities with regard road safety and law enforcement, 
Mpumalanga Community Safety, Security and Liaison, MEC Pat Ngomane and his management will 
meet with provincial traffic law enforcers on Tuesday.  
 
The MEC will use the meeting to reflect on law enforcement operations and activities during the Festive 
Season. He will further highlight successes and challenges recorded during the holiday season. During 
the gathering the MEC will further determine the way forward with regard to strengthening law 
enforcement and road safety initiatives by the department.  

Members of the media are invited to a meeting which is arranged as follows:  

Date:    Tuesday, 22 January 2018 

Venue:  Mbombela Stadium  

Time:   10:00  
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Tel: (013) 766 1575  
 
Mobile: 082 678 1450  
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